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ALBANY, NY – William P. Golderman, a partner with Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, was recently appointed
to the board of directors for the Northeast New York Chapter of the Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation (JDRF).

JDRF is the leading global organization focused on type 1 diabetes research. Its mission is to accelerate life-
changing breakthroughs to cure, prevent and treat type 1 diabetes and its complications.

At Lippes Mathias, Mr. Golderman practices in the areas of labor and employment law, employee discipline,
administrative law, civil litigation and professional licensing and discipline. He represents public sector labor unions
and their members and has lectured and trained public employees about the Taylor Law and their respective
collective bargaining agreements.
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